
 

 

D  

23rd March 2018 

This week Sausage will be visiting 

Mrs Scott to check on her 

recovery and look after her over 

Easter 

Stars of the Week 

Nursery News 

This Week  
We have had another busy week at nursery. Everybody 

enjoyed the trip to the library. We listened to a story and 

chose a book each to bring back to nursery. We created a 

special box to keep the books in so they don’t get mixed up 

with our school books. The Secretary of Boroughbridge 

Library said we are welcome to visit the library again 

anytime. We welcomed children who will start nursery after 

Easter for taster sessions on Tuesday and Thursday and 

ensured they had a fun time. We enjoyed our walk for Sports 

Relief and talked about children less fortunate than us. 

 

Contact 
ascott@boroughbridge-pri.n-

yorks.sch.uk  01423 322208 
 

Next Week  
Next week we will move onto the sound ‘d’ in phonics 

and continue with our Easter theme to think about 

Easter and why do we have Easter eggs? We will 

continue to look at symmetry and create symmetrical 

Easter eggs. We are also baking an Easter treat and 

tasting Hot Cross Buns. 

Remember we break up for Easter on Thursday next 

week! 

Dates for your Diary 

 
29th March – Chocolate Bingo 

29th March – Break up for Easter 

 

Please Note 
Please remember we still need 

boxes and yoghurt pots for our 

creative area in Nursery. 

 

 
 

 

 Reminders  
 The staff caring for and educating  your children 

are Mrs Potter, Mrs Maltby, Mrs Charlton and Mrs 

Wall. 

 Please make sure your child has wellies and a 

waterproof coat in nursery at all times. (no crocs or 

laces if possible) 

 If you are likely to be late picking up or someone 

else is picking up your child please phone and let us 

know. 
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